
Quality Policy We focus our actions on six areas that will safeguard quality

Aurecon is an engineering, 
design, and advisory company, 
but not as you know it. We’ve 
reimagined engineering.

Our clients’ ideas and 
aspirations drive all that we do. 
We work alongside them like no 
other firm to co-create clever, 
innovative solutions to some 
of the world’s most complex 
challenges, adding value across 
the project lifecycle through 
deep technical and advisory 
expertise.

We commit to technical 
excellence in all that we 
do; further our discipline of 
innovation and impeccable 
delivery; inspire cultures of 
creative innovation and keep 
forging strong and loyal client 
relationships.

Aurecon applies an effective 
Quality Management System 
compliant with ISO 9001 and 
commits to honouring customer 
and industry relevant statutory 
and regulatory requirements.

Our clients
We strive to: 

• Meet or surpass our clients’ expectations   
 through design-thinking, co-creation and   
 creativity whilst demonstrating mastery of   
 our craft with a right first-time attitude

• Understand the needs and expectations of   
 stakeholders – including the communities   
 in which we operate and end users of assets   
 we create - and consider these in our operations

Our partners
• We build mutually beneficial relationships   
 with our partners

• We clearly define requirements and    
 monitor and evaluate performance

Our projects 
• We help our clients and their stakeholders make  
 the world a better place through focus, discipline  
 and commitment to excellence 

• We practice engineering that has humanity at   
 its heart by applying design led innovation and   
 creating holistic solutions which bring ideas to life

• We safeguard our clients’ goodwill and Aurecon’s  
 reputation by proactively identifying, monitoring,  
 and treating risks associated with the quality of our  
 services and projects

Our future 
• We use our diverse expertise base,   
 experiences, and perspectives to continually   
 improve our systems and processes to ensure   
 we are ready for the future 

• We help our clients to explore the    
 opportunities digital disruption presents and   
 help them to transform their businesses

Our leadership
Our leaders demonstrate accountability  in how we:

• Communicate, promote and support ongoing   
 improvements in our technical mastery and   
 client experience

• Embed a sound quality focus in our strategy,   
 operations and culture and practice proactive   
 risk management

Our people 
• We empower and coach our people to be the   
 true masters of their crafts and be renowned   
 for them
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